
The following is posted on the Township’s website regarding the availability of Accessibility 
Compliance Reports: 

As a designated public sector organization with one or more employees, Horton 
Township is legally required to file an accessibility compliance report every two years. 

A copy of these reports can be requested from the Township Office, Monday - Friday 8:30 
am - 4:00 pm by calling 613-432-6271 or e-mailing reception@hortontownship.ca 

A copy of the reports are also posted on an information board located at the main entrance of 
the Municipal Office. 

 


